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July 20, 2022 
 

Meeting Cancellation Notice: For Immediate Use 
 
 
 

 
Meeting Cancellation: 

The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority’s regularly scheduled meeting 
for July 26, 2022 is cancelled since Board Members will be attending the 
WPPA Commissioner Seminar in Walla Walla, Washington. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  Jim Kuntz, Chief Executive Officer 
       jim@cdrpa.org      (509) 884-4700 


